
731 College Street Phone 674.4168 

RADIO 

1580 ON YOUR DIAL 
EASTAIA:V, GEORG1.1 

MR. KERMIT GEARY 
RTE.2,BOX298 
WALNUTPORT,PENN. 

DEAR MR. GEARY. 

APRIL 20/62 

WE WERE VERY PLEASED TO RECEIVE YOUR RECEPTION 
REPORT AND WISH TO EXPRESS OUR GRATITUDE FOR 
YOUR INTEREST IN COMMUNICATING YOUR RECEPTION 
TO US. 

YOUR REPORT IS ACCURATE IN EVERY WAY. 

WE SHALL LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU IN 
THE FUTURE AND IF YOU SHOULD EVER BE IN THIS AREA 
WE WOULD CONSIDER I` A PERSONAL FAVOR IF 
YOU MAKE IT A POINT TO STOP IN AT WPFE. 

WITH KINDEST REGARDS, I REMAIN, 

Y TR OURS 

. FRANKS 
STATION MGR. 
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